
 
 

Public Safety Committee Meeting 
July 31, 2020 
 10am-11am 

WebEx through NC Judicial Center 
 
 
10:00 am Welcome & Roll Call             Chair of Committee, Ret Major Marc Nichols  

- Committee Chair Nichols conducted roll call for the virtual meeting.  In attendance were 
committee members Trevor Allen, Jennifer Haigwood, Kris Johnson, Suzanne Mauney-
Smith, Marc Nichols, Tiffany Vaughan, and Carl Wall.  Commission staff Christine Long,  
intern Madelyne Huibregtse, and NC DOL Sarah Carr Barnes were also present.  
  

10:10 am Updates from Members    Committee Chair Nichols  
- Committee Chair Nichols asked each committee member to give any updates they have 

regarding COVID 19 and/or any plans related to human trafficking.  NC Justice Academy, 
Alcohol Law Enforcement, Department of Corrections, Department of Labor and the 
State Bureau of Investigations gave updates. 

 
10:20 am WRAL Digital Solutions Video                     Madelyne Huibregtse 

- Madelyne Huibregtse describe a grant that will allow the committee to create a video 
for public awareness.  She shared a current description for the video and HTC staff will 
send out sample video links for committee members to watch of other videos.  The 
project completion date will be 9/30/2020. 

 
10:40am Review of Project List     Committee Chair Nichols 

- Committee Chair Nichols reviewed the projects that were on hold, accomplished or in 
development.  He also talked about the importance of funding for the commission and 
SBI.  

 
10:50am Other Business          Christine Long 

- Christine Long informed the members that Training Coordinator, Dr. Nancy Hagan, 
would be sending invitations for voluntary attendance at three webinar training.  These 
trainings will be open to all commissioners and committee members within the next 
month. 

- Ms. Long also informed the members of a digital outreach campaign and other small 
projects being completed by the commission.   

 
11:00am Adjournment & Next Meeting    Committee Chair Nichols  



 
- Committee Chair Nichols adjourned the meeting at 11am and the Human Trafficking 

Commission staff will send out the next meeting announcement and details at a future 
time.   


